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          27th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Update: Covid 

 

As a result of the letter sent out to you on Friday evening, I would ask for your support in 

completing the following to keep everyone safe.  

 

At drop off and pick up time, please can we asked that adults wear face coverings (unless 

exempt) and that children stay with parents until they are called forward into class.  

 

After School Clubs 

 

With immediate effect, after school clubs are cancelled until after half term. The plan would be 

to run the same clubs after half term, so any children booked onto the current clubs would 

attend them after the half term break. 

 

Class Bubbles  

 

For the next two weeks we are operating on a class bubble system at morning break and lunch 

times. 

 

Parent meetings 

 

All parent meetings will be virtual meetings. 
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Thank you as always for your continued support to keep our St Mary’s family safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

          P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
  

 

  

 

 


